Coordinating Commission
Report to Presbytery
November 3, 2018

Since the last stated presbytery meeting, the Coordinating Commission has met three times:
August 21, 2018; September 18, 2018; and October 16, 2018.

Actions taken by the Coordinating Commission:

At the request of the Pastoral Transitions Commission, the Coordinating Commission called a
presbytery meeting to be held at First Presbyterian Church, Richmond, KY, on Thursday,
September 27, 2018, at 5 PM, for the purpose of examining two candidates for ministry.

The Coordinating Commission concurs with the report of the Church Development and
Revitalization Ministry and recommends presbytery approve the contract with the Phila group.

Recommendation for Presbytery approval:

The Coordinating Commission recommends presbytery approve Saturday, January 26, 2019, as
the first stated meeting of the year, to be held at First Presbyterian Church, Winchester.





